Federal Emergency ! gement Agency -- FOIA Request

Freedom of Information Act Office

Ms. Elaine Chan, FOIA Officer (Via e-mail: Elaine. Chan@dhs.eov ; also, Tel. 202/646-394 1
500 C Street, SW  Room 840 )

‘Washington, District of Cohunbia 20472

Subject: FOIA Request on FEMA Testing (Broadband over Power Lines)

Dear Ms. Chan:

I'would like to obtain auy information produced as a result of any testing of susceptibility of
communications circuits or equipment to Broadband over Power Lines (BPL) mvolving FEMA

personnel and conducted since April, 2003. This would include studies or measurements related

to potential high frequency (HF) radio system interference from BPL. This mformation might be
in the form of data collections, audio and/or video recordings, images, e-mails, and Teporis
obtained or produced by FEMA

Please contact me promptly if there are questions as to what this encompaéses. Iam submitting
this by e-mail to speed the processing, but will confinm it by USPS mail later today.

Thank you in advance for your help. 1 look forward to seeing the information.
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